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   I am submitting this as a public comment in response to your Notice of Inquiry to Explore a
New 5G Challenge.  5G technology uses the same electromagnetic frequencies as is used in
the Pentagon Crowd Control Program.  It is a pain inflicting military weapon, even if you
don't feel it, your cells do!  At 60Ghz 5G impares oxygen absorption by the blood.  One
advisor to the World Health Foundation said, "There's enough evidence that if they re-evaluate
radio-frequency radiation it would be placed in a class 1 catagory which is a human
carcinogen.  The answer is wired connections for your devices, not 5G!

Respectfully, 

  Krista Hess-Mills
Priest River, Idaho
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